
 

 

13th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

On Friday the 21st of September Zoo2U will be visiting 

year 2. They will be bringing some animals for the 

children to hold and feel. If you do not want you child 

to hold any of the animals or they have any allergies 

then please let us know by Thursday 20th September. 

 

Many Thanks  

 

Miss Johns, Miss Gregory and  

     Mrs Connolly  

 


